
  

  

 

 

 

 
Student Directors’ Report 

Carmen Jimenez & Katebah Al-Olefi 
 

April 9, 2014 
 

 
On April 2nd All City Council held their Meaningful Student Engagement Youth 
Meeting.  All City Council and Delegates met to discuss further steps towards the 
implementation of our recommendations.  Bay Peace, DTR, ACC, MetWest Leadership, 
CCPA Leadership, and Fremont Leadership were all represented and expressed their ideas and 
recommendations towards the improvement and specification on the details of the what, when, 
who, why, and where of the recommendations. 
 
Some important upcoming events for students: 
 
• Making A-G Real Multimedia Scholarship - Due April 10th.  I encourage all OUSD seniors 

to apply. The scholarship for college is all linked to our campaign and it recognizes students 
who are making a positive change in their school. You can apply and get more details by 
going to www.tinyurl.com/makingagreal 

• Starting April 14th we want to encourage everyone, the community, Board Members, 
principals, and all students to check out the website and vote!  More information can be 
found on our Face Book Page - All City Council and the Marcus Foster Scholarship Fund 
website 

• Special ACC Meeting to focus on student voice on LCAP - Monday, April 7th 
• ACC HS General Meeting - Thursday, April 24th, 12-3pm 


